
   

                     FTO – 3/31/2021 
 

Neumann Scholarship: The deadline for applications is tomorrow, APRIL 1, 2021.  You must submit your 
applications on-line by this date.    
                    Link: https://online.factsmgt.com/SignIn.aspx   
Please note:  You must apply for the Neumann Scholarship in order to be considered for any other financial aid. 
 

Upcoming dress down days:  April 8th - Silly April Fool’s Day attire or Easter attire/rabbit ears may be worn.    
         May 17th -  Luau/Hawaiian themed dress down day for the elementary students  
                            Cozy themed attire for the middle school. 
 

Dress code update: Uniform shorts will be permitted upon return from Easter break.  
 

Racing for Rescues: The challenge has been issued between Mr. Zeares and Mrs. VanBuren! Who do you think will 
win?  As part of the race challenge, 6th grade is collecting goods for local animal shelters.  Please see the attached 
document for complete information. 
 

Middle School ELA Progress Reports: Are being sent home today.  These reports are snapshots of student’s 
current academic status and serve as a check that their grades have been correctly posted. We have a lot of this 
final trimester to go, but this will give you and our students a look at how their study habits and classroom efforts 
are helping them keep on a positive academic course.  If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Bidleman. 
 

Friendly reminder:  Please remind your child(ren) to bring their water bottles to school, filled with water and ready 
for class.  Bottles may be refilled at lunch if needed.   
 

Leprechaun Loop yard signs:  If you had a yard sign for last year’s Leprechaun Loop and did not return it to the 
school due to the pandemic shutdown, please return it to the school as soon as possible.  We need to update the 
signs for this year’s SCS Virtual 5K.  Thank you! 
 

Update on donations needed for school: The school is in need of Lysol disinfectant spray cans.  The cafeteria is in 
need of aluminum foil and medium non-latex gloves.  Mrs. VanBuren is in need of paper towel tubes for an 
upcoming art project.  Thank you to everyone who sent in disposable masks!  We are good on those! 
 
 

Registration for 2021/2022 school year: Registration forms for the 2021/2022 school year were previously sent 
home. Please complete the form and return to the school office as soon as possible.  The re-registration fee is 
$125.00. 
 

St. Columba Virtual 5K:  Please hand out participant registration letters.  We are hoping to make our virtual 5K a 
success! 
 

Rite Aid for schools: RXfundraising and Rite Aid are willing to give us back a portion of the dollars spent on 

prescriptions and purchases made at Rite Aid.  Please click on the following link to register with RXfundraising and 

then follow through to Rite Aid.  At Rite Aid's website you'll need to sign up for a Wellness+ Rewards Number if 

you don't have one (top right under sign in).  The entire process only takes a couple minutes. 

support.rxfundraising.com/SaintColumbaSchool 

 
 

Please contact me if you have any concerns at scsprincipal@saintcolumbaschool.org. I am always ready to listen 
and assist in creating a safe and healthy environment for your child.  Contact the school office if your child is sick.  
 

God bless and be safe – Mr. Morisco  
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